
 

 

Grand Junction, Colo. 

 

December 25 1924 

 

There being no one present except President of the Council 

Hirons, and City Clerk Peck, and City Manager Garrett the 

President adjourned the meeting until 7:30 o'clock P.M. December 

29th 1924. 

 

/s/ Fred A. Peck 

________ 

City Clerk 

 


